
Leters of Support 
 
While Leters of Support (LOS) are not a required component of reintroduc�on of 
wild sheep into the Sweetwater Rocks, it is an opportunity for you and your 
organiza�on to demonstrate commitment for this significant conserva�on 
opportunity in Wyoming. The Wyoming Wild Sheep Founda�on encourages you to 
voice your support for this reintroduc�on by addressing a leter to: 

 
The Honorable Mark Gordon 
Governor of Wyoming  
State Capital 
200 West 24th Street 
Cheyenne, WY  82002 
 
with a carbon copy to the Wyoming Game and Fish Commission: 
 
Ralph Brokaw – President 
Wyoming Game and Fish Commission 
5400 Bishop Blvd. 
Cheyenne, WY  82006 
 
with a carbon copy to the Wyoming Wild Sheep Founda�on: 
 
Zach McDermot – President 
Ka�e Cheesbrough – Execu�ve Director 
Wyoming Wild Sheep Founda�on 
P.O. Box 666 
Cody, WY  82414 

 
An example leter is atached. 
 
  



(Your Leterhead Here) 
 
October 15, 2023 
 
The Honorable Mark Gordon 
Governor of Wyoming  
State Capital 
200 West 24th Street 
Cheyenne, WY  82002 
 
To the Honorable Mark Gordon, 
 
This leter is an acknowledgement of my commitment to support the Sweetwater Rocks 
Ini�a�ve (SRI) and the return of bighorn sheep into the Sweetwater Rocks of central Wyoming. 
Efforts like the SRI enhance and conserve wildlife and their habitats throughout Wyoming 
providing benefit to the species, their environment, and all who appreciate and love the natural 
beauty of Wyoming. 
 
By “putting more wild sheep on the mountain,” we are crea�ng healthy bighorn sheep 
popula�ons, promo�ng Wyoming’s hun�ng heritage, and furthering wildlife stewardship to 
ensure future conserva�on of the species. There is no beter place in Wyoming than the 
Sweetwater Rocks to accomplish this reintroduc�on and support the species. 
 
We ask for your support of the SRI as an opportunity to build upon your legacy of “building a 
stronger, more resilient state … while ensuring Wyoming’s wildlife and natural resources are 
managed for future generations.” The �me has come to return bighorn sheep into the 
Sweetwater Rocks. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
(Name) 
(Organiza�on) 
 
CC: Ralph Brokaw – President 

Wyoming Game and Fish Commission 
 
Zach McDermot – President 
Ka�e Cheesbrough – Execu�ve Director 
Wyoming Wild Sheep Founda�on 


